

Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Headteacher: V McDowel

1st April 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,



The sun made an appearance today for a beautiful end of term and we all enjoyed an afternoon of Easter and Jubilee craft.

We talked in assembly this morning about all the achievements we'd had over the course of this term.

I have so enjoyed working with you and getting to know all of your children.

I would like to thank you for all your support and also wish you a fantastic Easter break.

I would also like to thank the wonderful staff – teaching, support, office, lunch and cleaning who all make up a wonderful team to care for all the children.

We will send out news of all the Summer Term events in our first newsletter on returning to school.

Mrs. McDowell CET Headteacher



☆ School closes for the Easter Holidays on Friday 1st April at
 3:15pm and will reopen on Wednesday 20th April at 8:45am ☆

ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2022

We are still accepting applications for nursery and reception admissions

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment, for their child, please ask them to call in, have a look around & meet our friendly staff.

Please give us a call on **01900 62255** – We would love to meet you!

鲁 'Strive For Five' 魯

Please continue to read with your child daily. Reading and sharing stories at home regularly is vital to children's reading development. Your child's reading book and record needs to be brought to school every day. We have ordered red book bags, these should arrive very soon.



PE days will remain the same after the Easter holidays;

- ✓ Class 1: Friday
- ✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursday
- ✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday

Earrings must be removed on these days. PE kit should be worn on PE days





Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Headteacher: V McDowell

Lunch Shop

Parents can now view and book children's lunches using the details provided. Children can also choose their lunch every morning in class. If you are able to do so, please preorder your child's lunch. Please can you ensure your account on Lunch Shop is in credit every morning.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club will continue to run from 8am every day. The cost is £2 per child, per day. **Booking is essential.** Please contact Miss Mitchell to book a place.

After School Clubs (Art Club) 🕄

Art Club will continue for Class 3 children after the Easter holidays with the last session being on Tuesday 3rd May.

After School Maths Sessions (Yr6)

After-School Year 6 Maths session will run every **Thursday**, for the next 4 Thursdays (excluding the Easter Holidays)

Upcoming dates

1st April School Closes for Easter

20th April School Reopens
2nd May Bank Holiday

9th May SATs Weeks

10th May Art Club starts for Class 1 & 2 **27**th May School Closes for Half Term

Queens Jubilee Celebrations

We had some amazing royalty in school on Friday. Children really enjoyed their afternoon tea out in the sunshine. Thank you to everyone who donated cakes to



Attendance Heroes

Well done to this week's attendance heroes.

Class 2 have the highest attendance this week.



Lunchtime Top Table



Jacob & Layten

This week's attendance

Class 1: 66.67%

Class 2: 73.75%

Class 3: 68.15%

Whole school: 60.36% National benchmark: 96.6%



Stars of the week

Class 1: Flo

Class 2: McKenzie

Class 3: Louisa



Well done!!



